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Bianca

Bianca has volunteered with the ASNR since November 2019.
Since she began volunteering, Bianca has become a dedicated
member of our Friendly Visitor program, supporting our clients’

social visits with conversation and fun activities.

Bianca has been a great addition and representation of the
Alzheimer Society and has donated close to 100 hours of her
time. Most recently, Bianca was awarded the Niagara Falls
Volunteer Recognition Award.

Following her award win, Bianca said: “My experience
volunteering with the Alzheimer Society has been so enjoyable
over the last 3 years. I'm so grateful to be recognized for my
commitment and to volunteer for an organization that
supports health, well-being, and the Niagara Region!”



